
 
Christmas Open House 

Friday, December 21, 2018 

3:30 – 8:30 PM 

We'd love for you to drop by for a bit of Christmas cheer. 

Come when you can and stay as long as you like. 

 

2707 Briargrove Lane 

 

RSVP by text/call to 325-656-4472 

or E-mail to ​nly1@verizon.net 

with name and number attending. 

 

Timothy McTaggart & Nancy York 

Joyce York 

 

 

mailto:nly1@verizon.net

